
Hello Maria, 
 
I represent Fuzmo, a big pet community based in the UK supporting the Paw Project and the banning of 
declawing in your state. Please find attached a petition signed by 4500 individuals who appose petition 
HB 3494A. 
 
https://www.change.org/p/oregon-state-legislature-oppose-pro-declaw-oregon-bill 
 
Best Regards, 
Elliot Thomas 
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